Khalsa Montessori School

8/12/20
Dear Khalsa Community,

The Board of Directors met Monday afternoon and approved the SY 20-21 Fall Operational Plan. We
have finalized our rosters and are planning to meet everyone this Monday, virtually or in-person.

Thank you for attending the August 5th KMS Roadmap for Re-Opening Town Hall. If you missed it, here
is a link to watch. The State of Arizona continues to experience consecutive rolling two weeks periods of
declining cases (https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-
epidemiology/covid-19/dashboards/) as well as decreasing positive percentages of those tested and
declining numbers of patients in the Emergency Room who are positive or suspected positive for COVID-
19 (https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-
epidemiology/covid-19/dashboards/). This is continuing the previous weeks’ downward trends. The
John Hopkins Coronavirus Resource Center (https://coronavirus.jhu.edu/data/new-cases-50-
states/arizona) is showing Arizona as green with a 64% drop in cases. This data continues to trend in the
direction that we want.

You will receive information from your child’s Lead Teacher regarding the first day’s expectations, what
to bring, and schedules. A method to sign up for your Parent Priority Meeting will arrive shortly.

Our staff has been working hard to prepare for this new version of a school year. We are excited to see
everyone Monday and begin our new educational journey together.

Sincerely,

e A

Karen Paxton



